
How	did	Jacksonville	State	
University	go	from	this



To	this	in	a	matter	of	
weeks?



“When the Storm Hits: How 
PR Can Pick Up the Pieces 
When the Sky Falls.”



MARCH	19,	2018	TIMELINE

10:00PM

8:49 PM

8:33 PM

8:16	PM	

9:30 PM

We see a JSU Alert of a 
tornado warning in 
Jacksonville, sent by 
campus police (phone, 
text, social media, email)

JSU	ALERT	SENT	OUT

Another JSU Alert warns 
of a confirmed tornado in 
North Jacksonville. 

CONFIRMED	TORNADO	IN	JACKSONVILLE

We start seeing images on 
television, pulled from 
social media, of the 
damage 

IMAGES	OF	DAMAGE	ON	SOCIAL	MEDIA

A third JSU Alert 
announces a “tornado 
down near JSU.” 

TORNADO	DOWN	

Rumors begin pouring onto 
social media – reports of 
mass casualties on campus 
and a demolished Pete 
Mathews Coliseum. 

RUMORS	BEGIN



MARCH	20,	2018	TIMELINE

9:00- TODAY

8:00	AM

12:00	AM By midnight, we had 
been contacted by CNN, 
The Today Show, CBS 
and other news outlets 
from across the state and 
nation

NEWS	REQUEST	BEGIN

We packed our bags and 
hit the road before dawn 
Tuesday morning, 
navigating through closed 
roads and downed trees to 
arrive back in 
Jacksonville 

HEADED	BACK	TO	JACKSONVILLE

Over the next days and 
weeks we would perform 
the most important tasks 
we have ever had the 
honor of completing for 
this university or ever 
likely will again.  

REBUILD	JSU



























community	stewardship	
Aware	that	community	
stewardship	is	a	JSU	core	
value,	used	this	as	an	
opportunity	to	support	the	
city
• Volunteer	Video
• Donation	Video
• Shared	County	and	City	Notices
































































